P
4+
o

Leedon Lower PTA

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Welcome to the first edition of your PTA newsletter November 2014

Firstly, we would like to say hello and introduce you to the PTA...

Chloe Peters, Felicity Gray,
Chair Vice-Chair

g Liz Maunder,
& Vice-Chair

Has Jacob in
Reception.

Has James in
Reception.

| Has Jack in Year
one.

Natasha Molnar,

Felicity Leadbeater,
elicity Leadbeater S

Secretary

Laura Reynolds.
Secretary

Has Arabella in

Has Ryan in
v Year one.

Reception.

Has Evelyn in
Leedon Little
Learners.

Helen Trebisacce, - |

Jo Cornelius, ¢
Assistant Treasurer |

Treasurer We have many more members

Has AlexinYear 1 who are active on the PTA
oneandEmmain - committee, without them the |
work we do would not be I
1 possible.

Has Daniel in
Reception and
Ethan in Year
four.

Would you like to join us?

We are always looking for new members to join us on the PTA. You can commit as much or as little time as
you wish. We normally have a PTA meeting every half ferm which takes place in the evening, this meeting
gives us the opportunity to get fogether and discuss the projects we want to fundraise for and how we will
do it.

Please stop us to share any ideas or feedback about PTA activity, to offer your support at an upcoming
event or to just say ‘Hi' .

Please feel free to email Chloe on chloe_peters2015@outlook.com or pop into the office and have a chat
with Mrs Darton to find out more.



The Next PTA meeting is
?th January 2017

We raised £2100.95
at the Christmas
Bazaar—Thank you! &

0, where do the PTA funds go?

We are contributing ) J

towards the new school
benches.

School Council Report
The newly appointed
School Council mem-
bers were thrilled to be
given the chance to
raise some money at the
Christmas Bazaar. With
their popular squirt the
teacher, spin the wheel,
bottle flip challenge
and knock down cans
stalls they raised a granc
total of £100.78 which
they have spent on new
playground toys to be
ready for after Christmas

We paid the
deposit for the

Ne fund the School minibus.
naintenance of

‘he office

K

{

antrance fish

z Leedon Lower School “ & |
3

‘ank.
We pay for the
Children's Christmas
We made a large contribution party.
towards the amphitheatre.
’ PTA Wishes
Y We would love to hear your ideas on how you would like us to consider spending
a PTA funds. Is there something you or your child would love fo see to enhance
learning and play?
~y
Please let us know what you wish for by putting the slip below into the PTA
‘ wishes box in the main entrance by 5th January 2017 and we will discuss them in
the next PTA meeting on Monday 9th January—why not come along?
PTA Wishes
Child’'s Nome.......ccccevvvvvveeninnen. Child's ClASS. e casvanssss samsss ssmmss o



